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Y6 SATS Tuesday 9th May 2023 

 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Just to remind you that Year 6 will be sitting their KS2 SATS tests beginning Tuesday (9th May 2023). 
 
All tests will be in the morning starting just after 9am, so it is essential that all children are present and on time 
every day.  
 
Please ensure your child has plenty of sleep and a good breakfast every morning. On the day, please make sure that 
children who need glasses have them in school. 
 
As usual, on Tuesday to Friday mornings, we will be running a free breakfast club before school for the Year 6 
children. Pupils are welcome to come to school from 8:00am and have breakfast in school before we begin the day. 
This is a great way for pupils to settle any nerves before the test and always proves extremely helpful to all pupils. 
 
Over the last few weeks, we have practised tests in the hall so that the children are used to the surroundings and 
know what is expected from Tuesday onwards. We have spoken to all the children and reassured them there is nothing 
to worry about and they can only do their best. They have all worked extremely hard over the year and it is their 
chance to show what they can do! 
 
 
The test timetable is as follows: 
 
Tuesday – am.   Spelling Grammar and Punctuation Questions (45 minutes) 
           Spelling, Grammar and Punctuation Spellings (15 minutes) 
 
Wednesday – am.  Reading (1 hour) 
 
Thursday – am.  Arithmetic (30 minutes) 

  Maths Reasoning Paper A (40 minutes)  
 
Friday – am.  Maths Reasoning Paper B (40 minutes) 
 
 
Thank you for your support over the last year with the preparations for these tests, it is very much appreciated. 
 
 
 
Mr A Smith, Mr D Boucher, Mrs C McCormack 
Head of School and Y6 Class Teachers             
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